
 
 

EL MONTE AVENUE CORRIDOR STUDY SURVEY 
 
We are conducting a survey for the El Monte Avenue Corridor Study 
between El Camino Real and Jay Street/Springer Road. 
 
This survey is a follow up to the focused neighborhood meeting 
previously held this past summer with the residents directly along or 
accessing the El Monte Avenue corridor. Providing your feedback will 
take approximately 10 minutes, and your responses are completely 
confidential. Responses received will provide staff with wider feedback 
to further analyze alternatives to recommend to Bicycle/Pedestrian 
Advisory Committee (B/PAC), Council Transportation Committee (CTC) 
and City Council a preferred alternative for the corridor-wide 
improvements along El Monte Avenue. 
 
Please complete the survey by noon on Tuesday, January 31, 2023. 
 
 

 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/emcs_survey 

 


